September 2023

Happy September!

A rainy day assembly at the start of September!! That was quite a
shock, but we pushed through and persevered nonetheless. Thank you
to the many families who were able to come and join us. October 1st is
our next scheduled assembly so please be on the lookout for specifics
coming soon.

At this morning’s assembly, students were acknowledged by their
teachers for demonstrating responsibility, Mrs. Merrill’s class put on a
skit for us with different examples of what responsibility looks like and
we were able to sing together and celebrate being a Manzanita family.
We will continue to focus on the character trait of responsibility
through September.

Thank you for the honor of working with your children. | am filled with
joy every day | see the smiling faces of our students walking through
our gates.

With Thanks,
Ms. Humphrey

Back to school smiles!
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September Events

9/6: PARENT CLUB MEETING @ 6:00
9/7: 4-8 CC MEET @ ENTERPRISE PARK
9/8: TK-3 CC MEET @ ENTERPRISE PARK

9/12: DISTRICT BOARD MEETING @ TURTLE
BAY SCHOOL @ 5:30

9/14: 4-8 CC MEET @ BETHEL

915: TK-3 CC MEET @ BETHEL

9/19: COFFEE AND DONUTS W/
SUPERINTENDENT AND PRINCIPAL FOR
PARENTS

9/21: 4-8 CC MEET @ ENTERPRISE PARK

9/22: TK-3 CC MEET @ RSA

9/27-9/29: 5TH GRADE TO WES CAMP
9/28: 4-8 CC MEET @ NUR PON OPEN SPACE
9/29: TK-3 CC MEET @ CALDWELL

9/29: NO ELP (EXTENDED LEARNING PROGRAM
AKA AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM)

Meet the crew behind our
healthy lunch program.




Manzanita in the Community

JOIN THE MANZANITA EAGLE WALKERS IN THE WALKTOBER COMMUNITY
WALKING CHALLENGE!

WITH THE COOLER TEMPS APPROACHING, IT’S A GREAT TIME TO GET OUT
AND WALK. THE CHALLENGE TAKES PLACE ON THE MOVE SPRING APP.
YOUR SMART PHONE OR STEP TRACKING DEVICE THEN SYNCHS TO MOVE
SPRING. WIN PRIZES, LEARN MORE, AND SIGN UP FOR THE CHALLENGE BY
VISITING

WWW. HEALTHYSHASTAWALKS.ORG. SIGN-UPS OPEN SEPTEMBER 12, 2023.

WE WILL BE DOING A SERIES OF WALKS TO HELP OUR TEAM EARN MORE
STEPS AND TO GET TO KNOW OTHER PARENTS.

MONDAY, OCTOBER 1, 1:15 PM - TAKE A WALK WHILE WAITING FOR OUR
KIDS TO GET OUT OF SCHOOL. MEET AT THE CORNER OF MONTE BELLO
AND MANZANITA HILLS TO TALK THE LOOP AROUND SCHOOL,
APPROXIMATELY % OF A MILE.

WALK TO SCHOOL DAY, WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4. JOIN US FOR A WALK TO
SCHOOL WITH YOUR CHILD. MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW ON CLASS TAG.
FOR MORE INFO CONTACT SARA AT SSUNDQUIST@GMAIL.COM OR 530-945-
8598

Thank you
Kona Ice for
coming to
our Parent
Club night!

Thank you
Girl
Scouts!



News from Parent Club

WELCOME TO THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL
YEAR!

PARENT CLUB IS VERY EXCITED TO
START THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR WITH
OUR STUDENTS AND FAMILIES.

PARENT CLUB WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND
AN INVITATION TO ALL PARENTS TO
PARTICIPATE IN OUR ACTIVITIES THIS
YEAR INCLUDING THE ICE CREAM
SOCIAL, FALL CARNIVAL, SKATE NIGHT,
FUN RUN AND MORE. OUR PROCEEDS
FROM OUR FUNDRAISERS WILL GO TO
OUR STUDENTS AND TEACHERS FOR
CLASS SUPPLIES, FIELD TRIPS AND CLASS
PROJECTS.

THE MORE PARTICIPATION WE HAVE THE
MORE WE ARE ABLE TO ACHIEVE!

UPCOMING
EVENTS

MANZANITA
ICE CREAM
SOCIAL-
LOOK FOR
CLASSTAG
UPDATES
WITH MORE
DETAILS FOR
THIS
SEPTEMBER
EVENT.

SUNDIAL RIFFLE RAFFLE

THE SUNDIAL RIFFLE RAFFLE WILL
TAKE PLACE ON SUNDAY, OCTOBER
22ND. THE REDDING EAST ROTARY
SPONSORS THIS EVENT EACH YEAR TO
RAISE FUNDS FOR LOCAL SUBSTANCE
ABUSE PREVENTION PROGRAMS AND
YOUTH DEVELOPMENT. WE CAN
RECEIVE UP TO 100% OF THE PROCEEDS
FROM THEIR STUDENTS TICKET SALES
BY PARTICIPATING IN THIS GREAT
FUNDRAISER! THIS IS OUR TOP
FUNDRAISING EVENT FOR THE SCHOOL
YEAR. IF EACH CHILD SOLD AT LEAST
ONE $5 TICKET, OUR SCHOOL WOULD
EARN ALMOST $3,000! PACKETS WILL
SOON BE SENT HOME WITH DETAILS
AND CAN BE TURNED IN EACH FRIDAY
AND UP OCTOBER 13TH TO BE ELIGIBLE
FOR SCHOOL PRIZES.
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Jou're
Tovited!

WELCOME BACK | |

FOLLOW US!

BE SURE TO FOLLOW US ON
SOCIAL MEDIA- @ MANZANITA
PARENT BOOSTERS

OUR FIRST PARENT CLUB
MEETING WILL BE WEDNESDAY,
SEPTEMBER 6TH AT 6 PM IN THE
LIBRARY. AS ALWAYS, CHILDREN

ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND.
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FAMILY NIGHT SCHOOL KICK OFF

THANKS TO ALL THAT
ATTENDED OUR BACK TO
SCHOOL KICKOFF EVENT ON
8/14. EVERYONE ENJOYED THE
DUNK TANK, FOOD TRUCKS AND
CONNECTING WITH EACH
OTHER.




